Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Sent: 19 February 2021 09:55

To:

Cc: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: RE: Footpath issue

Good moringiiliilie

| acknowledge your e-mail of 15™ February regarding a Footpath issue and the six points you have listed. Both Claire
and | have searched our system and cannot trace your reference to raising these matters previously. If you have a
copy of what was sent previously and to whom, this would be most useful — thank you.

| can confirm that the issues you raise will feature on the next available Transport, Access and Environment
Committee agenda, which is not until Tuesday 6™ April. Please be assured they will receive full consideration and
you will receive a reply following that meeting.

Best regards,

Richard Bishop
Town Clerk
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-;;:’i"You can also follow Swaffham Town Council on Twitter and Facebook
@SwaffhamcClerk @SwaffhamCouncil @Swaffhamevents and @SwaffhamMarket

Email disclaimer:

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed.
If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disciosure or use of such
information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally privileged. Any improper
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails sent from and received by employees of
Swaffham Town Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other people under legislation, particularly the Freedom
of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have
contacted the Council for a service any personal data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your
enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our website at www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk
Unless this email relates to Swaffham Town Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be
authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council.

From:

Sent: 15 February 2021 20:36

To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council <deputyclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: Footpath issue

Town Clerk and Deputy Clerk

1 have raised this issue before with no response. However the recent weather has brought the matter to my
attention again. Plus many others using this area.



The footpath connecting Southland and Wolferton Drive.

1.There is little or NO LIGHTNING. Between the last street light in Southland and the first light well into
Wolferton Drive.

2. The path is on a fast bend in the road.

3. The path narrows dramatically to much less than 1m.

4. Two pedestrians are unable to pass without one moving on to the Highway.

5. In icy conditions the surface becomes lethal and with no salt/sand is dangerous. No thaw takes place as the path
is in complete shade all day. Sheltered by a low wall.

6.The footpath is in constant use for exercise! More so now than ever due to the Covid exercise requirements.
If we can do no more than ask Highways to look at the area and report. That will help. One extra street light??
Thank you.

Regards

‘hone



